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2021 Membership 
Renewal 

 

 

Yesterday, February 15th officially signified 

the conclusion of our 2021 Membership 

Renewal Campaign. 

 

We would like to thank all Members who 

have elected to rejoin for this upcoming 

season. We all recognized that 2020 season 

proved to be the most unusual year we 

experienced since our inception back in 

1994.   
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Golf Shop Open 

 

Monday to Friday 

 

9am to 5pm 

  

 

  



For all members who elected not to rejoin, 

let us take this opportunity to sincerely thank 

you for your past patronage. Wishing you 

the very best for 2021 and beyond! 

 

All the best from THGC. 

 

Respectfully, 

Gilles Dufort  

General Manager/Executive Professional 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD.  

 

   

 

 

  

   

     

 


